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On behalf of all the staff and pupils 

of St Ronan’s Primary School, 

Recarson we send our best wishes 

to those P7 pupils who are sitting 

the Entrance Test later this month. 

We wish them every success! 

P1: Cormac and Isla 
P3: Sarah and Ronan 

P5: Emma and Aoife P4: Kyla and Cahir 
P6: Colm and Erin 

P7: Cillian and Sophie 

P2: Bronagh and Jayden 

October Mathletics Award Winners 

September Mathletics Award Winners 
October Reading eggs Award Winners 



Our Open Day will take place on Saturday 23rd  
November 2019 from 10am—12.30pm for all 
prospective parents and children due to start 
school in September 2020.  The Principal will 
address Parents at 10am and 11.30am 

As word of mouth is such a powerful way of 
reaching new families, please encourage any new 
parents/families that you know - who have 
children of school age - to consider coming along 
to our Open Day.  Parental recommendation is 
the best possible form of endorsement and could 
make all the difference so please do help us to 
advertise the event! 

More news from St Ronan’s PS, Recarson next month!  

 

Anti-Bullying Week 2019 

Pupils will take part in ‘Anti-Bullying Week’ the week beginning 
Monday 11th November. This year will focus on our individual 

understanding of bullying, under the title:  “Change starts with 
Us”. To mark this, pupils are asked to wear ’Odd Socks’ to 

school on Tuesday 12th November 2019! 

St Ronan’s Recarson PSG  Fundraising Success 
As the result of a very successful Movie Afternoon last week, the sum of 

£210.00 was raised.  Sincere thanks to the Parent Support Group 
members for their time, enthusiasm and energy in organising this much 

enjoyed event for the children! 

 

 

Coffee Morning & Family Bake-Off in Parish Centre: 

(more details to follow):  Sunday 17th November at 

10am—12.30pm 

Christmas Performance: Thursday 19th  Dec.  at 10.00am 

First Holy Communion: Saturday 2nd May 2020 at 12noon 

Parish Confirmation: Saturday 7th March Time: TBC 

Please see attached a leaflet to                      

mark the launch of our Book Fair on                                     

Friday 8th November  2019.   Each 

class will have a dedicated slot on Friday 

to visit the Book Fair to preview the 

books.   

So that parents have the opportunity to browse the book collection with 

their child/children, the Fair will be open to parents as follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

Pupils may also purchase books 

themselves during the school day 

on Mon. 11th, Tues. 12th or Wed. 

13th November, upon request.  

 

Mon. 11th November   2.pm-

4.30pm 

Mon. 11th November 6pm -7pm 

Tues. 12th November  2pm—

4.30pm 

Wed. 13th November  2pm-

4.30pm 

Thank you to all the pupils who partici-

pated so enthustically in our recent 

School Council and Eco –School Elec-

tions. We had terrific power-points, 

speeches and persuasive presentations  It 

was most pleasing to see so many chil-

dren have the confidence to stand in 

front of their class and deliver their talk, 

so well done boys and girls, we are ex-

tremely proud of you! Also thank you 

parents, for your support and encourage-

ment to the children We look forward to 

hearing what exciting ideas and initia-

tives our councillors will engage in this 

year! School Council 2019-2020 Eco-School Committee 2019-2020 
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